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Editorial

New Directions is the Physical Sciences Centre’s publication focusing on new
developments by practitioners in the field of learning and teaching.

In this issue we feature articles from a range of contributors covering a wide range of
interests, from the inclusion of forensics skills teaching in law degrees, through concept
mapping and context based learning to the Undergraduate Ambassador Scheme.

The popular topic of outreach continues from the previous three issues of New Directions
with an article on a large scale outreach activity across the schools of Jersey and another
looking at the use of technology to increase engagement in outreach.

There are also contributions on another popular area, that of the use of technology in
learning and teaching. Articles include those on the use of assistive technology,
electronic marking of assignments, online assessment and the use of electronic voting
systems.

We hope you will enjoy this look at some of the current activities of physical sciences
practitioners and will find something to inspire you in your own practice.




